
ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING OF THE  
KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD APRIL 27, 2015 
 

 An organizational meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on 
Monday, April 27, 2015, at 6:30 P.M. in the ESC Board Meeting Room.  Mrs. Coleman, 
President, presided. 
 
 Mrs. Coleman called the meeting to order at 6:31 P.M. with the following members 
present: Mr. Kunich, Ms. Stevens, Mr. Flood, Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Wade, Mr. Falkofske, and 
Mrs. Coleman. 
 
 Mrs. Coleman opened the meeting by announcing that this was the organizational 
meeting of the School Board of Kenosha Unified School District.  Notice of this 
organizational meeting was given to the pub



Roll call vote for Mrs. Snyder for Vice-President.  Ayes:  Mr. Kunich, Mr. Falkofske, 
Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Wade, and Mrs. Coleman.  Noes:  Ms. Stevens and Mr. Flood.  Motion 
carried.   

 
Mr. Kunich nominated Mr. Falkofske for Treasurer.  Mrs. Snyder seconded the 

motion. 
 
Mr. Flood nominated Mr. Kunich for Treasurer.  Ms. Stevens seconded the motion.  

Mr. Kunich declined the nomination. 
 
Roll call vote for Mr. Falkofske for Treasurer.  Ayes:  Mr. Kunich, Ms. Stevens, Mr. 

Flood, Mr. Falkofske, Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Wade, and Mrs. Coleman.  Noes: None.  
Unanimously approved.   

 
Mr. Kunich nominated Mr. Wade for Clerk.  Mrs. Snyder seconded the motion. 
 
Roll call vote for Mr. Wade for Treasurer.  Ayes:  Mr. Kunich, Ms. Stevens, Mr. 

Flood, Mr. Falkofske, Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Wade, and Mrs. Coleman.  Noes: None.  
Unanimously approved.   

 
Mrs. Snyder nominated Ms. Busby for Board Secretary.  Mr. Flood seconded the 

motion.  Unanimously approved. 
 
Mrs. Snyder moved that the School Board meetings continue to be held at 7:00 

P.M. on the fourth Tuesday of each month at the Educational Support Center and school 
sites to be determined. Mr. Wade seconded the motion.  Unanimously approved. 

 
Ms. Busby conducted a drawing of names for the new voting order.  The voting 

order will be Mr. Flood, Ms. 



Mr. Wade moved that the School Board approve Patrick Finnemore as the District 
representative for any Tax Incremental District (TID) Joint Review Boards for the upcoming 
year.   Mr. Flood seconded the motion. Unanimously approved. 

 
Mrs. Snyder moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Kunich seconded the motion.  

Unanimously approved. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 6:50 P.M. 
 
       Stacy Schroeder Busby 
       School Board Secretary 
 
 


